
Special Town Meeting 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special 
Town Meeting for the Town of Washington 

in the County of La Crosse, State of 
Wisconsin, on Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 

6 pm  
For the purpose to discontinue a portion of 

Kammel Coulee Road.   
 

 Dated this 25th day of February, 2019. 
 

Barb Muenzenberger 

Town of Washington, Clerk   
 

 


